
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

AUDIT COMMITTEE

HELD ON  18 APRIL 2007 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

AUC.23/07
AUDIT COMMITTEE – DRAFT PROGRAMME OF WORK 2007/08

The Director of Corporate Services (Mrs Brown) submitted report CORP.3/07 providing Members of the Audit Committee with a proposed timetable of meetings and issues to be considered at each meeting.

Details of training/presentations provided to the Committee during 2006/07 were also provided.  The training requirement for 2007/08 had been referred to the Member Learning and Development Group and recommendations would be made in due course.

A Member noted that in the past the Agenda for the Committee consisted mainly of issues raised by Officers.   He had a number of issues which may be appropriate for discussion at future meetings and suggested that Members may wish to undertake a ‘brainstorming’ session to identify potential issues. Another Member said that the composition of the Committee may well change following the Elections and it would therefore be prudent to consider the matter at the first meeting of the new Municipal Year.

Mrs Brown added that the information contained within her report was based on best practice but clearly Members could also raise issues.  The report would be submitted to the Committee again should its membership change.

RESOLVED – (1) That the content of report CORP.3/07 be noted. 

(2) That Members would give consideration to the programme of work for the Committee during 2007/08 at the first meeting of the new Municipal Year.







